With God’s love, we learn hand in hand

Sigglesthorne

22nd September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Inter Cross Country - Leven Playing Fields (NOT THE SCHOOL) - Thursday 30th September
at 4.15 pm for Years 3,4, 5 and 6

We are attending a Cross Country event at Leven Playing Fields on Thursday 30th September at 4.15

pm. If you would like your child to participate, please complete and return the slip to the school
office. You will however, need to transport your child to and from the event.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Marsden, Headteacher

Consent Form

Cross Country, Leven Playing Fields — Year 3,4, 5, & 6

Name of Child:

My child will be taking part in a Cross Country event at Leven Playing Fields on Thursday 30th
September at 4.15 pm. | acknowledge that | will need to transport my child to and from the event.

Signed: Parent/Carer
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